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28 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

AN INSPECTOR CALLS - WEDNESDAY 8 MARCH 2023 
 
I am writing to remind you of the upcoming ‘An Inspector Calls’ theatre trip to the Theatre Royal, Plymouth 
on Wednesday 8 March.  
 
We will be departing the College promptly at 1.30 pm and returning at approximately 5.15 pm.  Please ensure 
you have made arrangements prior to Wednesday regarding transportation home from the College.  
 
As we are leaving during the school day, students are expected to be wearing full and correct uniform 
according to school policy.  Students will not be able to get changed before departure.  They are permitted to 
wear a coat over their blazer.  
 
If students would like some refreshments for the performance, we strongly recommend that they bring this 
with them to school.  The theatre will be extremely busy and their food/drinks are very expensive.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at lhutchinson@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L Hutchinson 
 
Miss L Hutchinson 
Deputy Head of English  
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